
Please find this submission re the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling -- Palm Oil) Bill 
2009.   My interest in supporting the mandatory labelling of palm oil is personal,  by being informed as 
to what product contains palm oil I then am given a choice  enabling me to make the appropriate 
purchase with the Orangutan and their environment in mind.  I therefore submit my support for the 
mandatory labelling of palm oil.  
Andrew Buchanan.  
 


